WILLIAMS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL THREE RIVERS SCHOOL DISTRICT

Steven Fuller, Principal steven.fuller@threerivers.k12.or.us

Mindi Gallegos, Office Manager mindi.gallegos@threerivers.k12.or.us

Williams Site Council September Minutes September 2018

Williams Elementary Site Council Members Present Steven Fuller Mindi Gallegos

New Business:

Williams Elementary held our Back to School Open House on Tuesday, September 25, 2018. At our Open House we welcomed new parents and family members to join our Site Council Meetings held each month. We also sent home an invitation with information in our September monthly Newsletter. We will hold our first official Site Council meeting in October and continue to have our monthly meetings.